Gemma Kenrick

From: ]
Sent: 02 March 2015 21:32
To: Licensing Department

Subjct —

Hello i would like to protest against the Extending of the opening hours extension to their current Licence,
These are residential flats above the said premises.

The noise from customers has been excessive well after the current 8pm closing time on numMerous occasions
especially on Friday and Saturday nights, and the police have been called on at least one occasion,

Also it is having an effect on the Residents parking to the rear of the shop, this is only going to get worse as the summer approaches,
i / we the residents feel that it is not suitable for this kind of business.



